From: William Haskell <WHaskell@gorrillpalmer.com>

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 7:30 AM

To: Amanda L. Lessard; Lisa Fisher; 'Dustin Roma'
Subject: 2786.31 Abby Commons - Final Peer Review
Hi Amanda,

We received the following by email on 8/25/16:

Final Subdivision Application Packet, dated 8/22/16, prepared by DM Roma Consulting
Engineers.
Plan Set with 9 drawings, dated 8/22/16, prepared by DM Roma Consulting Engineers.

We have reviewed the final application for conformance with the Town’s Ordinances and general
engineering standards and offer the following comments:

1. Applicant should submit the final DEP approved stormwater maintenance plan, if revisions were
required by MaineDEP.

2. The Town should note that DEP and DHS permits require that the Applicant retain the Design
Engineer to oversee the construction of the stormwater infiltration basins and the engineered
septic system.

Thank you,

William C. Haskell | Principal
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707 Sable Oaks Drive, Suite 30 | South Portland, ME 04106
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